
From: Patz, Logan W.
To: "Eddings, Scott"
Subject: 1505 Candelaria Rd. NW, Valley High school, G13D010 CO Comments
Date: Friday, March 10, 2017 10:26:00 AM
Attachments: Pic Traffic.docx

Hello Scott,
 
There are a few items that need to be addressed before we can release the perm CO. Pictures
attached.
 
The ADA (handicap) sign should be updated.
There are poles around a portion of asphalt that has rutting. This should be fixed and removed.
How will the drainage at the bus entrance be addressed.
 
Please Provide pictures of issues addressed and we will be able to release the CO.
 
Thank you.
 

Logan Patz
Planning Department 
Transportation Development 
600 2nd St. NW, Suite 201 
Albuquerque, NM 87102 
505-924-3630
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